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Next week’s focus value ... 

 
 
 

Please discuss the meaning of this value at home. 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Well done to all the children for 

following their values this week and 

settling back into school so well! 

‘Accept, Reflect, Move 

on!’ 
It’s my responsibility to…  

Accept that things don’t always go well, reflect 
and learn from my experiences. 

.  
 

Winter Clothing 

 

Please send your child with a coat during the next 
few months. The weather at the moment is very cold 
and wet. They may also want to bring a hat, scarf 

or gloves too.  
The children go out in all weather, so please make 
sure they have the correct clothing to keep warm.  

 
Please make sure all items are labelled with your 

child’s name and class. 
 

Thank you.  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

We are delighted to have you all back in school 
and we are looking forward to the term ahead. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Covid Measures 
In light of the recent rise in cases, we are 
continuing the measures put in place in 

December in school. This includes no after 
school clubs for the time being. We hope 

that the measures will help to prevent 
further transmission and support everyone 
in staying safe during this time. As always, 

thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Planners and Homework 
 

We kindly ask that you write the page 

numbers to show what your children have read 

in the comment section of the planner. This is 

particularly important for those children who 

quiz on accelerated reader. This will help 

systems run smoothly in school. Your child is 

welcome to record their reading in their own 

planner, but a parent/guardian MUST counter 

sign afterwards to avoid any strikes.  

Thank you! 
 

Spellings and Mathletics have been set this week. 
Please ensure they are completed and  

handed in by Tuesday.  
 

Thank you! 

 

 


